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Dear Children's Dream Supporters, 
 
    "The most beautiful journey is that of a child to the land of fantasy," does not say I, but Professor Ronald 
Schmid, who, as a father, lawyer and renowned travel rights expert, certainly knows this very well from several 
points of view. 
   But even without an academic title - no matter what school-leaving qualification - we all without exception 
know, from our own experience, the decisive prerequisite that is necessary after waking up in order to fulfill the 
most fantastic dream, a life that is as self-determined as possible: Education! Beginning in infancy. At the latest 
with the day of school enrollment. For us privileged people, this is a matter of course. 
 
   Access to education and the will to learn, form the basis of every fantastic journey and life dream fulfillment. 
So that little dreamers grow up to become inventive children, who in adulthood, can create their lives in an 
inventive way.  
   Thanks to education, we are able to help underprivileged children build the foundation of their dreams, which 
in a fantastic way fulfilled my childhood dream: By building our Saysa Morn School in Cambodia. The whole 
development story, "How did our school construction actually come about?" can be found here [link]. 
 
   Since the school opened three years ago, we have been saving together to make more children's dreams come 
true under the auspices of Child's Dream. Opportunities and projects are numerous: Build a second school; 
finance a sound education for children, enable vocational training or study. The decision has not been made yet. 
 
   The bank details of our "Querweltein Unterwegs- Donation account" managed by Child's Dream and the [link] 
to the Child's Dream homepage / Donations 
 
Bank:    Bankhaus Löbbecke 
Account holder:   Maecenata Stiftung 
Account number:  DE89 1003 0500 1061 0007 01 
BIC:    LOEBDEBBXXX 
Keyword:    Querweltein Unterwegs 
 
   On behalf of the beneficiary children and the entire Child's Dream team, I would like to thank you once again: 
for your loyalty and for continuing our common Child's Dream. 
   I wish you and your families a reflective Advent season, a blessed Christmas and a happy, healthy, life-filling 
year 2022! 
 
Together we can make a difference 

Child’s Dream Association 
 

 

Stephan Thiemonds 

Ambassador Germany 

http://www.querweltein-unterwegs.com/visionen/childs-dream/index.html
https://childsdream.org/donate/tax-relief/germany/
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